Australian Government
Civil Aviation Safety Authority

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT DIVISION

CASA Ref: GI18/125

\ U\ February 2018

Ms Karen Harragon

Director

Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: Luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Harragon

Thank you for your letter of 12 February 2018 requesting comment from the Civil Aviation
Safety Authority (CASA) on a development application for the development of the Health
Services Administration Building located at Royal North Shore Hospital, St Leonards.

CASA has reviewed the application, including the Aviation Assessment contained at
Appendix BB, and | am adyised that the proposed building at a height of 126.0 m above
Australian Height Datum (AHD) will be under the Obstacle Limitation Surfaces (OLS) for
Sydney Airport (156m AHD) and therefore does not need to be assessed by CASA. If the
cranes will infringe the OLS for Sydney Airport, the crane operation proposal should be
referred to Sydney Airport Corporation Limited.

| trust this information is of assistance.
Yours sincerely
Carolyn Hutton

Branch Manager
Government and International Relations

GPO Box 2005 Canberra ACT 2601 Telephone 131 757



